
From: Ruth Schlesinger
To: Mary Gourley
Subject: Proposed RV village
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 11:26:38 AM

Dear Ms. Gourley,
 
While I appreciate so much creating an RV village for the many homeless people in our town, I feel
very uncomfortable with the newly proposed location. I don’t think it should be adjacent to
Sebastopol Charter School and a terrible idea for it to be right next to a liquor store. I am
unfortunately unable to attend the meeting tonight but please accept my email as a public
comment. I am fully against the Gravenstein highway north location.
 
Thank you.
Ruth Schlesinger
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